
Call for Judicial
Delegate Candidates

This coming February, Three Parks 
members will vote to endorse judicial 
delegates and alternate delegates. 

Judicial delegates select the 
Democratic nominee for open New 
York County Supreme Court 
judgeships. Delegates must be 
available to attend the Judicial 
Nominating Convention, which is 
typically held in August. At the 
Convention, the delegates will cast 
votes, by Assembly District, to 
determine which judicial candidates will
appear as the party's nominees on the 
general election ballot in November. 
Delegates are also expected to meet 
the judicial candidates prior to the 
Convention. There will be Supreme 
Court Judicial Forums and receptions 
held by the candidates where delegates
can meet the judges running for New 
York State Supreme Court.

If you want to run for judicial delegate, 
please email District Leader Cynthia 
Doty at cldoty@aol.com by January 29 
so that your name will be included on 
the election ballot in February. 

mailto:cldoty@aol.com


Also, please attach a short biography of
100 words or less that will be included 
in the February Club newsletter. 
Biographies can be sent directly to the 
newsletter editor Chuck Wall at 
chuckwall07@gmail.com.

All candidates for judicial delegate must
be current in their Club dues for 2023. 
Dues may be paid on our website here 
or mailed to Three Parks Independent 
Democrats, Cathedral Station, P.O. 
Box 1316, New York NY 10025, 

https://www.threeparksdems.org/NewFormat/Dues/duesform.html
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